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GOVERNOR EXTENDS TAMLADU GREETINGS 

  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended his sincere greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious 

occasion of Tamladu Festival.  

Joining the Mishmi community in offering prayers to Almighty Lord Jebmalu 

for his choicest blessing, the Governor expressed hope that the festival will 

evoke the blessing of Almighty for prosperity, good harvest and the 

protection of the humanity from natural calamities.  
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